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August 9, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

The Washington State Department of Health would like to personally acknowledge and thank Lucy McNeely
for her participation in creating lead sampling videos for our new elevated blood lead case management
protocol. We have received positive feedback from local health departments who found these training videos
helpful and facilitated their ability to provide standard case management services to children with elevated
lead levels throughout the state.

We enjoyed working with Lucy and consider her not only a valuable contributor to our Childhood Lead
Poisoning Prevention Program but an enjoyable teammate! Her expertise in lead investigations has greatly
benefited our program and state. Lucy’s positive attitude and unprecedented contributions to elevated blood
lead investigations are greatly appreciated. You can watch the videos here.

We applaud Lucy’s work in keeping Washington’s children healthy. She is the epitome of a public servant!

Sincerely,

Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Program



